Francis Andrew
.m

From: : Linda Poulter <overparishclerk@hotmail.co.uk>
Sent: 13 December 2015 12:49

To: . Francis Andrew

Subject: Boundary between Over and Willingham

" Dear Andrew

We have recently received representations from Mr Papworth at Highgate Farm, Over. He has written to
us asking us to consider, as part of the proposed boundary review, supporting his campaign to re-site the
boundary between Over and Willingham in order to incorporate Highgate into Willingham Parish.

This matter was discussed at our recent meeting and our understanding is that the electoral review is
merely to look at the re-structuring of the District Council wards not the physical boundaries. However we

did discuss the issue of the physical boundary and agreed that we would not support any change to our
existing boundaries.

Kind regards

Linda Poulter
Clerk-Over Parish Council



